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Dear parent/guardian 

 

Year 5 Greek Topic Exit Point 

 

On Tuesday, 17th April, Year 5 will be celebrating the end of their Greek topic with a Greek 

party, including Greek food and music.   

 

To help with the party we would be grateful for any donations of Greek food 

such as Hummus, Olives, Grape Juice, Grapes, Feta cheese, Lamb kofta 

meat, Honey, Yoghurt, Dates, Figs and Bread. 

 

If you are able to make a donation please send this into school on the morning of Tuesday, 17th April 

2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss H Fielding 

Class Teacher 5F 

 

 

 

  


